
KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA SHAHDARA 

Dear parents, 

As you are aware, COVID-19 pandemic has led to unprecedented and 

unanticipated challenges regarding collective action and support from all. 

Our teachers are trying their level best to provide maximum chances to 

students to continue their studies through online Google Classrooms. Our 

teachers are taking regular online classes as per the schedule from 22-06-2020 

after the summer vacations. All students have been provided unique G-suite 

Id and password through KVS RO to attend the online classes through 

Google Classroom. 

In-spite of all possible efforts from our teachers, the number of students who 

attend the online classes is not up to the mark. All parents are requested to 

take initiative and help their wards to attend these online classes regularly so 

that they may cover up the loss of their studies due to the Lockdown. 

In case of any query requiring online classes or any issue related to the 

studies of your ward, you can write to us freely to kvshahdaragc@gmail.com. 

We will respond to you with the best possible solution of your queries. 

Kindly ensure that the studies of your ward should be benefited by joining the 

online classes regularly at your end.  

STAY HOME, STAY SAFE, KEEP LEARNING. 

 

With regards 

Principal 
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